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Letter from Germany 

--- 

 

  The month of June was wet and cold, that is 

to say, so cold in the air that it caused snow 

and sleet to fall. The grass in the meadows is 

very nice but you can’t make hay in the rain. 

Rye looks good and is still in bloom. The 

harvest for hay and grain will be delayed by at 

least two weeks, as compared to other years. 

The cuckoo puts forth its melodic call in the 

forest, no matter if it rains or shines; not even 

the inflation is of any concern to him. The 

dollar was worth 170,000 paper marks in the 

middle of June and currently stands at 114,000 

marks. The postal tariffs are also increased and 

it will cost 800 marks to mail a letter to 

America, in the future. There is nothing else of 

importance to report.          

  With greetings  

     M. H.  

 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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